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21 June 2023 
 
 
Dear parent/guardian/carer 
 
Year 11 Leavers Celebration on Friday 30 June 2023 
 
As we approach the end of the exam season, governors and staff at Poole High School once 
again have high hopes for the examinations for all students, and look forward to celebrating 
their successes on results day in the summer.  
 
As this is the time when many will be thinking about the next chapter of their lives, and 
shaping their future pathways, we would like to invite students into school for their final day 
of Year 11 on Friday 30 June at 12pm. Please meet adjacent to the Music Block. 
 
This is an opportunity for students to say goodbye to staff, to celebrate the end of the exam 
season, partake in the tradition of signing their shirts and enjoy an ice cream with their friends 
before embarking on the long-awaited summer holiday.  
 
Students do not need to wear uniform, but please ensure that they are appropriately dressed 
as they would for a non-school uniform day.   
 
Final reminders: 

• If students wish to donate/return any stationery, text books or school uniform (school 
ties in particular) to the FOPHS it will be gratefully received and can be placed in the 
boxes located at reception. 

• Please return school fobs to reception.  
• Additionally, any students who have medication held on site must collect this on or 

before the 30 June. Any leftover medication will be disposed of.  
 

We look forward to welcoming your child back on Friday 30 June.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs F Scott 
Head of Year 11 
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